
Coleshill C of E Primary School 

Since Monday morning, 
it’s been a week of 
challenges for our Year 
6 children - and now 
they've earned (and 
are looking forward to) 
a well deserved week-
end off!  
 
Mrs Bunn and Mr Jolley 
have organised a mini-
post SATs party for next 
Friday where everyone 
will be smiling as they 
enjoy some treats and 

music. 
I would like to congrat-
ulate all of the children 
in Year 6 for approach-
ing the week with such 
maturity and persever-

26 miles later...and it’s Villa Park! 

ance. Their behaviour has 
been exemplary through-
out the four days and I 
know that they have made 
their teachers very proud. 
Well done Year 6! 
Mr Edwards 

SATS—All Done! 

Gavin Griffiths visited 
us last Friday to start 
his 23rd marathon of 
the month! We really 
enjoyed having him 
and he appreciated our 
send off too. Here is a 
letter from the organis-
ers. 
 
I would like to express my 
sincere thanks for wel-
coming Gavin to Coleshill 
C of E Primary school on 
Friday 11th May to start 
Marathon No.23 of the 
Diathlete 100 challenge.   
I do hope the school en-
joyed Gavin’s talk about 
Type 1 Diabetes and it 
was great to see the 
whole school so well be-
haved and engaged with 

the topic.  Gavin was very 
impressed with the send-
off you gave and said it 
was one of the best expe-
riences he has had whilst 
completing challenges 
around the UK and Ire-
land.   
I would also like to men-
tion that Andrew Dunn 
was originally set to com-
plete the 1st and last mile 
of the marathon and end-
ed up completing a stag-
gering 24 miles, as An-
drew has Type 1 Diabetes 
himself this is a massive 
achievement for  a child 
his age!   
The marathon finished at 
Villa Park as planned and 
the day was a great suc-
cess so thank you for be-
ing a part of this journey 

with Gavin which will cer-
tainly mark a spot in his-
tory!  
All children at the school 
should be very proud of 
the part they played and 
it was great to see fantas-
tic support from each and 
every pupil/staff from the 
school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gavin, Andrew and Mr Dunn 
outside Villa Park 
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Own Clothes Day 
Sporting  Theme 

25th May 

School closes for Half 
Term 

25th May 

Summer Fayre 22nd June 

Sports Day N & R 26th June 

Sports Day Y1 & 

Y2 

27th June 

Sports Day Juniors 28th June 

Dates for your diary 

Attendance  

w/c 7/5/18 

2G win a non-

uniform day to-

morrow 

Coleshill C of E Primary News 

Class Percentage 

RM 88.36 

RT 89.90 

1J 93.75 

1L 95 

2G 100 Winners! 

3G 98.28 

3R 88.67 

4B 92.24 

4H 94.83 

5MB 94.40 

5G 92.41 

6B 97.92 

6J 94.35 

Whole School  93.90 

National  96.1 



At the PTFA Summer 
Fayre planning meeting 
this week, we decided 
to give our budding 
graphic designers a 
chance to impress eve-
ryone by creating post-
ers for the Summer 
Fayre 2018.  
We are welcoming en-
tries from all ages and 
will choose winners 
from the Early Years, 
Key Stage 1 and Key 
Stage 2. Winning post-
ers will be displayed 
around the school, local 
outlets and will also 
feature on the news-

letter in the run up to the 
Summer Fayre. 
Prize winning entries will 
be judged by the PTFA on 
the evening of Monday 
4th of June and therefore 
must be handed into class 
teachers by that Monday 
(4th June) at the latest. 
Winners will be an-
nounced during the week 
and published in the 
newsletter. 
 
Entries must be on A4 
paper with the entrants 
name and class written on 
the back in pencil. 

The posters must include the following infor-
mation 
 Title: Summer Fayre 
 Place: Coleshill C of E Primary School 
 Date: Friday 22nd June 2018 
 Time: 3:20 - 5:30pm 
 Some general information: e.g. Hot food; Hook-

a-duck; White elephant stall; tombola; Bouncy 
castle etc 

The poster could also include; 
 Specific information about the raffle (1st Prize - 

Amazon Echo 2nd generation; 2nd prize - £50 
Love2shop voucher; many more prizes to be 
won) 

 A catchy tag line to encourage people to come. 
 
Make it bold and eye-catching! We really look for-
ward to seeing your wonderful entries coming in! 

Summer Fair Competition! 

Pre-loved School Uniform Donations 

If you have any items of good quali-
ty used school uniform which your 
children have out grown—please 
consider bringing them in for the 
PTFA to re-cycle. 

The items will be on sale at the Sum-
mer Fayre to bring extra life to them, 
help save you money and help save 
the planet’s resources! 

  

Also Coming Soon: 

Watch out for exciting 

news from the PTA 

regarding new school 

uniform purchasing 

methods!  
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Book Fair 
Book Fair takes place in the school hall 
Monday 4th June to Friday 8th June 

3.20pm-4pm 

Donations for the Summer Fair 

Are you a local business owner who would like to give a donation towards our summer fayre raffle prizes? If you 
would like to be part of our Summer Fayre success story please complete the form below, return it to school and the 
PTFA will be delighted to get in touch with you. 

Name________________________________   Business___________________________________________ 

I would be able to support the school by providing a donation (item or service) for the Summer Fayre.  

 

Contact Number________________________________________ email______________________________ 

 


